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Ref: COM 2-2701/CL ENUM Administrator 
RIPE NCC 
PO Box 10096 
1001 EB Amsterdam 
The Netherlands 
Email:  enum-request@ripe.net ; 
 support@ripe.net 
 
Copy: NCT Members 
 
 

Tel: +41 22 730 5852 
Fax: +41 22 730 5853 
E-mail: tsbnct@itu.int  
  

Subject: ENUM delegation of E.164 country code +66 of Thailand became non-functional 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you that the focal point for Thailand has been contacted and that no action should be taken 
to remove the information until an answer has been received from them.  

Following the discussion on a contribution from RIPE NCC on intending to initiate a process to review and 
update the non-functional ENUM delegations, the interim procedures for Geographic Country Codes were 
agreed by ITU-T and the Internet Architecture Board (IAB), and amended and agreed by ITU-T SG2 on 28 
February 2019. The interim procedures can be found at the web site https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-
T/inr/enum/Pages/procedures.aspx. Please be aware that according to item 3.5 of the the Interim 
procedures for Geographic Country Codes, “No change will take place until the concerned Member State has 
notified the TSB that it approves the change.” 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
Chaesub Lee 
Director of the Telecommunication 
Standardization Bureau 
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